
From: Yvonne Kinston
To: Pamela Megill
Cc: Doug Hewett
Subject: Redistricting Question and Comments
Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 8:29:04 AM

Good morning, 

After looking at the interactive maps, I would like to request some data information. 

Based on the current map and possible maps A, B and C :

What is the % of land that can possibly be used for residential development over the next 10
years in District 9 ? 

Thank you in advance,

I am requesting that Council d some 
outreach engagement with the public. 

Yvonne Kinston
Council Member District 9
433 Hay Street
Fayetteville, NC 28301
(910) 433-1992 Office
(910) 973-0299 Cell
YvonneKinston@fayettevillenc.gov
www.fayettevillenc.gov
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